
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 
          

     

 

                                  

Issue No.4 

24th Sept 2020 

Dinner - Week 4 

 

Restart Survey 
The survey below should only take a few minutes to complete but will be very 

valuable as we continue to plot our way through these changing times.  
 

https://forms.gle/HaDXnX4ANBdjnEJd6 
 

As always we appreciate your honesty, however, please bear in mind that we 
are working under significant restrictions. So the perfect school day is 

probably not possible, but we are aiming for a ‘pretty good one’.  
Thank you 

 

School Closure 
 

Reminder that school is 
closed on Friday 2nd October 

for a staff training day. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

 
All our pupils have been amazing. This week our awards go to …… 
 

Primary 1 and 2 – Emily H for working so hard on her letter formation. 

FELICITY for being so kind and helpful. 

Primary 3 and 4 - ARABELLA for super work on her reading. BRADLEY for 
working so hard in literacy.  

Primary 5 and 6 – THOMAS and LEAH for consistent hard work. 

Primary 7 – JOSIAH and ruth for working independently and 

ALEX for wonderful art. 

 

Change of Dinners 
As school is closed on Friday,  

Thursday dinner will be sausages 
and chips.  

Thank you to our cooks! 
One of the bigger changes to the 

school day has been staggering lunch 
and break times. This can be a 

challenge. We are very lucky to have 
such wonderful kitchen staff who are 

so accommodating and respond to any 
request with “We will do whatever is 

best for the children.” 
Thank you Mrs Quigg and Mrs 

McIlroy! 

Milk and Break 
Milk is ordered and will be ready for 
pupils on Monday 28th September.  

Break will continue in the same way as 
last week. With each class bubble going 

to the hatch during separate slots.  

Well done to our P1 superstars 
P1 have had a fantastic week staying 
for ‘full days’. Their enthusiasm and 

desire to learn is great to see. Of course 
they could not have done it without the 
help of their awesome P2 buddies. Well 

done Primary 1 and 2!   

https://forms.gle/HaDXnX4ANBdjnEJd6

